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Safeguarding 

Our designated safeguarding officer 
is Ms Eeles and the  deputy 

safeguarding officer is Ms Clarke.  

It is also possible to  express 
concerns to the multi agency 

safeguarding team (MASH)  directly  
on 0345 155 1071 or email 

mashsecure@devon.gcsx.gov.uk  

 

Attendance 

Attendance under 96% is a cause for 

concern. 

Oaks: - 95.54% 

Chestnuts: - 95.69% 

Sycamores: - 97.22% 

Redwoods: - 92.41% 

We are asking the children to reflect on their weekly learning. Ask them about 

what they’ve been doing! 

This week in… 

 

Acorns and Oaks:  “This week we did a lot of writing about two books 
called The Animal Farm and My Very Own Batman book.  In maths we 
counted up to 30.” - Charlie 
 

Chestnuts:  “We talked about the weather a lot this week and we made 
up a rhyme about it.  In maths we counted in tens and ones.” - Colston 
 

Sycamores:   “We have been writing about our trip to the Zoo this week.  
In topic we learnt about rainforests.  They can be really humid.” - Grace 
 

Redwoods:  “This week a lady called Demelza came down from the Waste 
Education Centre at Exeter and talked about recycling.  We talked about 
batteries and how they are made and we made our own electricity out of 
fruit.  It was really interesting.” - Isla 
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   Diary Dates 

 

12th March – Class Photos 
 
13th March -  - Seven Wonders of the 
World Science workshop 
 
Friday 27th March – Last day of 
Spring term. 
 
Monday 30th March – Tuesday 14th 
April– Easter Holidays.  
Children return to school on 
Wednesday 15th April 

Star learners 

Acorns – Poppy 

Oaks – Ruby 

Chestnuts – Alfie 

Sycamores – Sophie S 

Redwoods – Kieran 

 

TT Rock Stars – Gracie L & Lily C 

Attendance - Sycamores 

Playground Award - Charlie F 

House Cup — Teign 

Random Act of Kindness – Cooper 

A message from your Academy Head 
 

 On Thursday we had a brilliant World Book Day with everyone dressing up as a word! We had great fun 
guessing the words and learning new ones. Thank you to Ms Clarke for organising the day. Have a look at our 

Facebook page for the photos! 
 

The latest advice regarding Coronavirus is constantly being updated and is available on our website, Facebook 
or copy and past the link below;  

https://www.devonnewscentre.info/coronavirus-advice-from-public-health-england/ 
 

We encourage good levels of hygiene at school and remain in contact with Public Health for the most up to 
date advice.  Please inform us if you have returned from one of the affected areas and call 111 for further 

advice. 
 

We had excellent engagement from our families at parent consultations where we were able to share the 
children’s successes and next steps. Please do not hesitate to speak to us at any time though, we are always 

happy to offer advice and support.  


